
Council 9300 Newsletter                       APRIL 2022 
Brother Knights 

The end of our Fraternal year is coming soon, and with that nominations for the new Executive.  Nominations will be 

accepted at the May General meeting.   Anyone can be nominated for any position except: Lecturer, Financial 
Secretary or 2nd and 3rd year trustee. The Nominee must have their 3rd degree and paid up dues.  Nominations 
can be sent in by mail or can be given at the general meeting on election night.  Should you need your 3rd 
degree, it is now very easy and done on line (30 minutes).  Call Alex or myself.  Voting for the new executive 
will take place at the June General Meeting. 

Please consider standing for a position on the executive.  Many of the current Executive have held their positions for a 

long time and are in need of a break.  Due to circumstance there is an urgent need for new blood.  

We need to have a recruitment drive soon.  New members can sign up at no cost until June 30th, so why not 
take advantage of the opportunity.  This will be discussed at the May meeting. 

With the losses we have suffered over the past few years we look forward to recruiting new members. If you know of 
anyone who might be interested in joining our council please let us know by contacting myself (905)765-3226, email 
ldave4427@gmail.com ,  Alex Komarniski.(905)765-4908,email komar1948@hotmail.com, or any member of Council 
9300.  

The planning for our golf Tournament in June is proceeding very well.  If you are interested, and have not been 
contacted, please call Alex, Al, Jose or myself.  Do it soon as there is a limited number of spaces. 

Canada Day should be on again this year, but it seems that things are not yet finalized.  I have relayed the fact that 

Council 9300 would be very interested in continuing with the Breakfast.  Please mark it on your calendar, should things 

go ahead we will have a short time to plan. 

Ukrainian Relief:  I will try to put together a summary of what, we as Knights can do to assist the cause, for next week. 

 

Tuesday May 3rd at 7:30pm 

EXECUTIVE will meet at 6:45pm 

GENERAL MEETING 

If you know of any member in need or distress, please let myself or a member of the Exec. Know! 

MAY BIRTHDAYS:  Bern Carty (19), Jeff Doucette (8), Peter Kras (31), Luc Laroche (7), Steve Lenko (12) 

 

“As long as we have faith, hope and charity we will endure.” 
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